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On the behalf of all oregonians this is an unlawful ballot measure against the second 

amendment rights. Our second amendment rights states that our second amendment 

rights cannot be infringed in this ballot measure completely goes against our 

constitutional right. This will be sent to the federal government and to the supreme 

courts if you allow this measure to continue.  

 

Having these types of measures being put in place in our state can be classified as 

treason  because you are fully violating our constitutional rights to bear arms.  

 

This measure will not stop the criminals from getting their hands on guns off the black 

market and they will continue to hurt and kill those around them no matter what type 

of measures you try to put in to stop it.  

 

Maybe you should focus on proper law enforcement staffing and getting these 

criminals off the street instead of trying to infringe on Law obeying citizens. 

 

It's time for our local government to stop being lazy and making these stupid 

measures that make no sense and that violate an infringe on our constitutional rights 

and actually do your jobs the way you are supposed to do them because this is not it. 


